
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
09/16/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender would like to alert residents of the Kingston are to several crimes 

that have been occurring in the area.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office has gotten reports of several cars in the area being broken into 

with various items being taken. There have also been reports of homes and garages 

being broken into.  

 

The Sheriff’s office is also aware of several thefts in the area that have not been 

reported. 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender encourages the residents of Kingston and all of the residents of 

Ross County to report any crimes or suspicious persons and activity to his office.  

 

Sheriff Lavender reminds the community that their vigilance is his biggest asset in 

catching criminals and solving the crimes that occur in Ross County.  

 

Residents can call the Sheriff’s Office at 740-773-1185, Southern Ohio Crime 

Stoppers at 740-773-TIPS (8477), or visit the Facebook Page (Ross County Sheriff’s 

Office).  

 

Attached to this News Release is a photo of a possible suspect of breaking into 

vehicles. The photo was provided by a resident of Kingston.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


